
Question from Councillor Andrew Parkhurst:

“Can the Cabinet Member for Finance please advise what progress has been made 
in producing the compelling business case to be submitted to the Welsh Government 
for fair funding for Flintshire as agreed in the substantive motion relating to the 
Council Plan 2023 – 28 moved by Councillor Roberts at the meeting of Full Council 
on 20th June 2023?”


